
Certificate of Biostatistics 

July 14, 2019 

To whom it may concern 

Title of Study: Determining the usefulness of a nomogram for predicting prolonged 

postoperative ileus in gastric cancer patients who underwent gastrectomy  

Chief investigator: Wenquan Liang 

Department of General Surgery, Chinese People’s Liberation Army 

General Hospital Beijing 100853, People’s Republic of China 

This letter is to confirm that 1 have read the ethics application prepared for 

this study, and that in my opinion the statistical methods and techniques 

mentioned are appropriate for the research. 

Please contact me if you have any queries. 

Sincerely, 

Lin Chen, Ph.D., Department of General Surgery, Chinese People’s 

Liberation Army General Hospital Beijing 100853, People’s Republic of 

China 

E-mail: linchenbj@163.com 

Telephone: +86-01066937164 


